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www.jessopprimary.org.uk 

As this is the last newsletter for this year it is worth reflecting 
on what a year it has been! It has been both a challenge and 
an opportunity to have worked together to overcome so many 
challenges in order to be able to keep school open to children 
since the time of school closure. An achievement we should all 
be proud of. It would not have been possible without the 
support and faith of children parents and staff. We are excited 
to fully reopen in September and we cannot wait to see 
everyone again. A special thank you to all members of staff for 
their support, hard work, forward thinking and endless 
dedication. Have a wonderful, well deserved Summer holiday 
and see you in September!   
 

 Endless love of learning  
 

https://www.jessopprimary.org.uk/News/Newsletters/
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Year 6 
Leavers 

 
 

Year 6, we massively thank you for the beautiful gifts of character that 
you have shared with us over the years.  Your exceptional stories, your 
thoughtful reports, your mind blowing pieces of art work, your 
awesome dancing, your heart melting singing that warmed us every 
time we listened. Your long jumps, your desperate sprints, your 
enterprising food sales, your first aid panics!  Your hardy laughter on 
school trips, your honest tears, your acts of goodwill and kindness and 
every moment that you lived out the Jessop Primary school values. We 
say a massive thank you from the bottom of our hearts! We wish you 
lots and lots of good things as you enter into the future.   
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Sports       
  Day  

Virtual Sports day.......and they are off! 
 
The children certainly rose to every challenge as they took part 
in our first ever Virtual Sports Day. 
 
Well done to all those who took part. It was fantastic to see so 
many people get involved and take on the challenges. 
There was an excellent turn out and it was also great to see 
family members lace up their trainers and get involved. 
Hopefully you had plenty of fun both in school and at home. 
 
A special thanks must go to Mr Darral and Miss Teri who 
worked hard over the past 2 days to make this event happen 
and ensured that it was both fun packed and challenging. We 
wish you all the very best during your summer break. 
Remember to keep moving.......” Exercise not only changes 
your body, it changes your mind, your attitude and your mood." 
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      BLC Spelling Bee Competition   

 

Writers of the Week 

 

Nail biting, hair raising, exhilarating and 
gritting are just a few words to describe the 
spelling Bee that Jessop took part in. We 
were one of five schools.  Competition was 
fierce, words were tough but Jessop 
children rose to the challenge! They were 
calm and composed throughout and 
although they didn't win, we came a 
formidable 3rd place! Well done to Jessica, 
Elsa, Boa (who was the top speller for 
Jessop) Georgia and Kacper, you all made 
us very proud.  

Unicorn Club 

When we are in school, we have smaller social groups to help 
children develop conversational skills. One of these groups has 
been named Unicorn club by the children and this term, Miss 
Marlene took it online! Watching the children (who are sometimes 
more reluctant to speak in front of larger groups) smile and chat 
has been a joy! Well done Miss Marlene! 
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Year 6 Escape Room 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Learning Zones 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LMM update 

 
 

Year 6 Bubble A spent their 
afternoon pretending to be 
spies, and breaking a secret 
code! Just like an escape 
room, they had to search 
our classroom for clues, and 
then solve said clues to try 
and crack the code! They 
put their Maths, English and 
geography skills to the test 
with this one! 

“Learning at home has been very interesting! I was very happy when they did learning zones where we got to 
learn with our classmates. I do hope they send us back to school full time because I do want to learn normally 

again.” – Saya  
“I would love to go to Year 5 because it will be a next step in learning. I love coming in for 2 hours of school to 
learn!” - Josaiah 

LMM will return to Jessop in September! Please note that all 
violin and cello lessons will start week beginning 14th September. 
LMM will be contacting parents to confirm lesson days and times. 
If you have any questions, please contact Ms Ackermann or the 
school office.  
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Celebrating Home Learning  
 

Art Hub Celebrations  
 

Partnership Competition 
Thank you all for sending in your amazing art work for the competition! Everyone’s 
work is fantastic and it was very difficult to choose winners. Look out for a rosette to 

spot the winners for KS1, LKS2 and UKS2.   
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jessop Primary School & Children’s Centre 

Achieving excellence together 

www.jessopprimary.org.uk 

    Home Learning Awards 
 

Panda        → Nate, Nefeli, Harry, Denzel 

Ladybird    → Jack, Theodosia, Soraya 

Butterfly     → Huda, Jack, Annabelle, Aurelian, Amelia 

Penguin     → Frank, George, Iris, Seli, Ari 

Seal           → Hazel, Keela, Ella, Evelyn, Joel, Bo 

Koala         → Sophia, Nooran, Maia, Saydon, Alfie 

Kangaroo   → Yassin, Alexa, James 

Elephant    → Emme, Keneliah-Rose, Tianna 

Gorilla        → Leila, Noah, Greta 

Lion            → Erika, Lara, Sara, Karina 

Tiger           → Emile, Saya, Alessandro, Imogen, Sefan, Arron 

Polar Bear  → Jannez, Monty, Georgia, Marc 

Gazelle       → Jessica, Tina, Elsa, Oscar 

Dolphin       → Ida, Iris, Kaleb 

Blue Whale  → Shakira, Rodrigo 

 
 

We are extremely proud of you for working so hard at home during 
school closures.  A special congratulations go out to the children below 

for sending in work nearly every week. Not only were your teachers 
impressed by your dedication and commitment but also by the high 

quality and creative end products. You should feel proud of yourselves 
and make sure you thank your parents and carers for all their support 

and help too! 
 


